
Welcome Back Inside Your Libraries!

Introducing Library Express...
The Tillamook County Libraries have entered the next
phase of reopening with Library Express. Think about the
grocery store express line and you will get the idea. You
come in, grab your items, check them out, and leave
with an armful of wonderful books and DVDs. It's pretty
simple, but we have implemented a few rules to keep
everyone safe. 

Here is what you need to know...

http://tillabook.org/


No Trick or Treats For Us This Year...
We always love handing out
treats to our visitors on
Halloween but we will not be
participating this year to avoid
overcrowding in the library. 
 
Instead, watch for a special
promotion coming later in the
year where we will treat kids
with free books!
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